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CONVOCATION
The Secretariat of the Inter-American Committee against Terrorism (CICTE) has the honor to address the Permanent Missions to the Organization of American States and, on the instructions of the Chair of the Working Group on Cooperation and Confidence-Building Measures in Cyberspace, wishes to inform all delegations that, in accordance with Permanent Council resolution CP/1245 (2480/24), the fifth meeting of the Working Group will take place on February 26, and 27, 2024 at OAS Headquarters in Washington, DC (Padilha Vidal Conference Room of the General Secretariat Building).
The working documents for the meeting, as well as details regarding a preparatory meeting, will be distributed shortly. In the meantime, distinguished delegations are kindly requested to review and/or update, as necessary, their points of contact to this Working Group and to advise the CICTE Secretariat (cicte@oas.org) of any changes as soon as possible.
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